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Electric vehicles

Mary Reed <maryreed0213@gmail.com>
Fri 12/23/2022 8:53 AM

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC) <Kyle.Krall@delaware.gov>

We as a State and Country are not even close to a switch over to Electric vehicles. Our entire
infrastructure needs to be revamped and using coal is not “green”. I myself am against this movement
entirely!
Sent from my iPhone


